Newsletter Issue: May 2020

News Update

We wanted to take this time and provide our CIPS Ontario members and update on what CIPS Ontario is doing during this unprecedented time.

—=> CIPS Ontario Website Redesign: We are now committed to the revamp of the CIPS Ontario website. We are expecting to launch the new website this sum-
mer 2020.

= ISACA Conference: CIPS Ontario has teamed up with ISACA (Ottawa Body), and will be supporting their next ISACA Conference in Ottawa. Our CIPS On-
tario Board Member Tim Lethbridge will be speaking at this conference. This has been postponed due to COVID 19, and will be rescheduled for June 2021.

— Volunteers are needed for the CIPS Ontario - Disciplinary Committee. If you are interested, please contact us at disciplinarycommittee@cips-on.ca

Overall we are following our roadmap that we introduced to our members at the AGM, and look forward to supporting our CIPS Ontario members in the future

COVID-19 Update

We are in very uncertain times, and it is important for all of us to stay safe and help out our community. We can show our support through assisting our local com-
munities, as it will take all of us to overcome this tragic situation. If you are experiencing any financial hardship that will impact your membership renewal, please
don’t hesitate to contact us directly.

So protect yourself and others around you by knowing the facts and taking appropriate precautions. Follow advice provided by your local public health agency.
To prevent the spread of COVID -19:
. Clean your hands often. Use soap and water, or an alcohol-based hand rub.

. Maintain a safe distance from anyone who is coughing or sneezing.
. Stay home if you feel unwell. If you have a fever, a cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical attention.

Again, thank you for being a CIPS Ontario member. We look forward to being able to support you this year and be safe!

Regards,
CIPS Ontario Board
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